

WESTMOOR PRIMARY NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 2021

Friday, 19/11/2021 12:42

To Prime Parents of: •

To School Members:

☑ EMAIL



Westmoor Primary School

Autumn 2021 Newsletter!



NSPCC

enjoyed the annual NSPCC
'Speak Out - Stay Safe'
assembly. Resources around this
topic are available to use at
home and can be accessed via

This week the children have all

Food Bank Friday

School Gateway.

We will be restarting our Food Bank Friday scheme beginning Friday 26th November. Please

Muddy Fun Run and Wellie Walk 2021 - Money Raised

All staff would like to extend their thanks and appreciation to you for all the amazing support shown for our annual Muddy Fun Run and Wellie Walk. In total, we raised **£3492.40**, which will help to fund the purchase of outdoor equipment for OPAL play, as well as replenish our reading book stock.

North Tyneside Community Clothing Scheme

Thank you so much for all your generous donations of pre-loved school uniform. All items have been washed and sent on to North Tyneside Community Clothing Scheme. Please contact them directly at https://www.communityschoolclothingscheme.org if you wish to make use of this service.

Christmas at Westmoor

As anticipated, we will be unable to hold any of our usual Christmas performances due to the regulations around indoor gatherings and audiences. However, we do plan to hold an outdoor 'Carols-around-the-Christmas-Tree' event. Further details to follow.

<u>eAWARE Survey</u>

eAWARE surveys for parents have been sent out on School Gateway. Please can all parents complete these by Monday 29th November 2021.

send any food items to school with your child and hopefully we can put together a generous donation to the food bank prior to the Christmas holidays.

You may be aware that Mrs Trundley is currently absent from school but hopes to be back this half-term.



Westmoor Primary School
Southgate, Killingworth
t: 0191 643 2260
e: office@westmoorprimary.org.uk

www.westmoorprimary.co.uk